
From: Bari Henderson [barihenderson@hotmail.com] 

Sent: Thursday, August 22.2002 11:12 AM 02-022N
To: Crane, Nancy T 02-022N-38’

Subject: Proposed Draft Guidelines for Vitamin and Mineral Supplements Bari Henderson 


Dear MS. Crane, 


I am writing to ask that Item 5.9 of Agenda number 6 of the Labeling 

Proposal be DELETED. I have researched and been using vitamins and herbal 

supplements for years. It would make it virtually IMPOSSIBLE for me to 

maintain my health if it became a law for me to go through a nutritionist, 

dietician or medical doctor in order to obtain the necessary supplements. 


I am geneticaly predisposed for a number of physical ailments. I have two, 
out of three, sisters with inflammatory and auto-immune disorders. As well, 
my bloodwork indicates that I SHOULD have various illnesses like my sister 
suffer from. I attribute my health to the fact that I have exercised my
RIGHTS in choosing to use supplementation to support my body in MAINTAINING 
health. I have watched as my sisters have chosen otherwise and whose health 
has DETERIORATED with the attempts of western medical doctors to treat their 
SYMPTOMS. 

I implore you to please see that Item 5.9 of Agenda number 6 of the Labeling

Proposal be REMOVED from this document. Thank you for taking the time and 

consideration to see that this is resolved. 


In Health-

Bari Henderson 

3951 Belford Ave., Upper 

Fort Worth, TX 76103 

barihenderson@hotmail.com 


These are the days . . .May strength fill your heart and peace take you by the 
hand. 

Chat with friends online, try MSN Messenger: http://messenger.msn.com 
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